
 

 
 

Are you a graduate and interested in a career in 
secondary teaching? 

   

              
 

If so,  
The Grand Union Training Partnership 
would like to invite you to come to our 

 

VIRTUAL OPEN EVENING 
on 

Tuesday 8th February 2022 
at 

 

6 – 7 pm 

Check our website for further details 
www.gutp.co.uk 

 

To register email Kate Martin with your subject of interest and 
mobile phone number: gutprecruitment@sponne.org.uk 
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